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What have we been learning? 

This week in Jet class we have started to plan our next mini outcome ‘Will the magic 

make it come alive?’ The children have been creating their own story map for their 

animation based on the story of ‘Hansel and Gretel’. They have created simple 

backdrops and character puppets with moving parts. 

In art the children have been combining their printing and pattern skills to create a 

natural repeated pattern. The children collected their own natural materials from the 

woods and used these to paint prints of trees for our animation backdrops. We used 

rollers, stamps and print blocks. 

    

                                                             

      

Next Week 

 
We will be started another mini outcome ‘What 

magical creature will it be?’ The children will be 

developing their sewing skills to create a felt owl 

keyring.  

 

We will be planning our next narrative based on 

the story of Hansel and Gretel. We will be applying 

all the English skills we have learnt this year.  

 

In maths we will be mastering our mental maths 

skills through addition and subtraction.  

Important information  

 
We need helpers to support the children with 

their sewing skills to make  felt owl keyrings. If 

you are available any day from next Tuesday 

please let us know. 

 

Sports day - Tuesday 26th June.  

 

Reserve sports day - Friday 29th June.  

 

Enchanted forest project outcome for Jet and Emerald 

classes – Thursday 12th July (pm) 

 

Infant disco – Tuesday 17th July 4.45-5.45pm 
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